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15/09/2022  11:38:172022/3470/P SUPPRT Josh Watts Dear planning officer,

We are writing in support of this planning application. As owners of the neighbouring garden we have been 

concerned over the derelict nature of the plot.

We have noticed evidence of drug use and rough sleeping and hope that this new house will prevent this 

going forward. We recognise that the new development will be lower than the existing structure and more 

aesthetically pleasing.

Kind regards,

Josh & Caroline
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